
PURSTON  INFANT  SCHOOL 
Nunn’s Lane, Featherstone 

Tel:  01977 704344 
www.purstoninfants.co.uk 

 

 

 
7th February 2023 

 

Dear Families  

 

Our topic after half term is ‘Paws, Claws and Whiskers’, as part of this topic we want the 

children to find out about animals that have paws, claws and whiskers. We have therefore 

arranged for ‘Sam’s Safari’, to visit the children in Kangaroo and Giraffe class who will take 

them on an animal adventure explaining why different animals have paws, claws and 

whiskers.  

 

The cost of the workshop is £5.00 per child and we would appreciate it if you could send the 

money into school in a named envelope before Friday, 17th March. 

 

This will take place on Friday, 24th March within school if you have any questions or 

concerns please see a member of our Year 1 team. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mr P Barnett 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

…..……………………………………………………………………………………………….  

 

 

I wish for my child .…………………….……….. Class …………………… to take part in 

the Sam’s Safari workshop experience on Friday, 24th  March and enclose a contribution of 

£5.00.  

 

Signed …………………………………….. Parent/Carer Date …………………….. 

 

The Designated Senior lead for Safeguarding and Child Protection is the Headteacher, Phillip Barnett, 
supported by the Deputy Headteacher, Alison Gascoyne, and Family support worker Kerry Dyas.  
Social Care Direct 0345 8503 503    social_care_direct@wakefield.gov.uk 


